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Nancy Abraham, Supervisor of Purchasing for Corcraft Products, recently received her 
NCIA 2015 National Staff Award. The award was given out April 12th in Indianapolis by 
the National Correctional Industries Association (NCIA). Abraham was notified she won 
the award in January. Abraham’s award recognizes outstanding performance and 
supervisory excellence by Correctional Industries personnel from all across the country. 
Abraham received the same award, from the regional chapter of the NCIA, in October of 
2014. Her name was then submitted with other regional winners around the country 
before being chosen. Corcraft Assistant Director, Patrick Fitzgerald, nominated 
Abraham after she was thrust into his role as Assistant Director while Fitzgerald was 
deployed by the Air Force to Afghanistan for eight months. In her role as the Supervisor 
of Purchasing for Corcraft, Abraham is responsible for contracts in excess of $20 million 
annually. “I am thrilled and honored to receive the award”, Abraham said when first 
learning of the news. 

http://www.nationalcia.org/national-training-conference/2015-ncia-awards

